
From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD
To: Mike Burton; Waters, George; Rickman, Rick
Cc: Mann, Ryan
Subject: RE: Linn CMU North Inj. #52 closure report
Date: Wednesday, March 28, 2018 9:19:00 AM

Good morning Mr. Burton:
 
The approved delineation workplan on September 1, 2017 for 1RP-4773 explicitly states that
laboratory analyses for BTEX, TPH extended, and chlorides are required from all confirmation
samples locations. On an appropriately scaled map, 1) mark the bottom and sidewall confirmation
sample locations with GPS coordinates (or tabulate), and 2) annotate and outline the areas with
different depths of excavation.
 
Please remember to include all associated agencies in communications. NMSLO may have additional
stipulations.
 
Thanks,
Olivia
 
From: Mike Burton <marineburton@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, March 27, 2018 6:39 AM
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>; Waters, George <gwaters@linnenergy.com>;
Rickman, Rick <rrickman@linnenergy.com>
Subject: Re: Linn CMU North Inj. #52 closure report
 
Olivia,
Because the work was completed swiftly and shortly after the rushed delineation samples we did not
take bottom hole samples during the excavation. If you would like me to take them I can. If you want
me to take them what would you like them ran for?
Thank you
 

Virus-free. www.avg.com

Michael Ray Burton
575-499-5306
USMC VET
 
On Fri, Jan 19, 2018 at 2:44 PM, Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us> wrote:

Mr. Burton:
 
A couple of questions regarding the closure report for 1RP-4773:

1. There is a mistake in the liner thickness. Please verify that a 20 mil liner was emplaced, not
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a 0.20 mil liner.
2. Were bottom confirmation samples taken for laboratory analyses at the excavated areas

represented by SP2, SP3, SP11, SP13, SP16, and SP18 that were not lined? This was a
condition specified on the approved delineation report regarding the proposed remedial
activities.

 
Please be advised that this release occurred on State surface. Mark Naranjo will be the
correspondent for NMSLO in the interim.
 
Thanks,
Olivia
 
From: Mike Burton [mailto:marineburton@gmail.com] 
Sent: Thursday, October 26, 2017 12:47 PM
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>
Subject: Linn CMU North Inj. #52 closure report
 
Olivia,
Please see the attached link and the attached C-141 final. Thank you for your help.
 
https://files.acrobat.com/a/preview/eaee37f1-0ebd-4715-816a-4421c20ff413

Michael Ray Burton
575-499-5306
USMC VET
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